
Eglinton Crosstown West Extension                            Construction Notice 

 

 

Utility Relocation Along Eglinton Avenue 

West 

December 2022 – March 2023 

 
 
The Eglinton Crosstown West Extension (ECWE) is one of four new subway projects that will 

transform transit in our region; getting hundreds of thousands of people where they  need to be, 

better, faster and easier than today. 

 

What work is happening here?  

To prepare for upcoming tunnel construction, workers from Toronto Hydro will need to relocate 

utilities along Eglinton Avenue West between Pearen St. and Jane. St  on Eglinton Ave. W. to meet 

infrastructure requirements for the ECWE project.  

 
Phase 1: Temporary power service at the Jane portal  

 Between now and February 28, 2023, Toronto Hydro will cut open Eglinton Avenue West 

adjacent to Pearen Park to install concrete duct structures and construct the switch 

foundation.  

 This work will be conducted at Eglinton Ave West between Jane St. and Pearen St. 

 

                                                         



 

 

 

Phase 2: Cable chamber rebuild  

 Starting this month through to the end of March, 2023, Toronto Hydro will rebuild the roof 

of the existing cable chamber and relocate the access frame and cover it from its current 

position. 

 As a part of the cycle track works, the existing manhole chamber will be relocated 

 This work will occur at the South East corner of Jane St. and Eglinton Avenue West 

 

HOURS OF WORK 

 All utility work will be done under the supervision of Toronto Hydro. 

 Work can occur between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m, Monday to Friday. 

 Work may be rescheduled due to weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances. 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT 

 Utlity relocation work will be done using a drilling method called horizontal directional 

drilling, which is a faster and cleaner method compared to digging trenches.    

 Residents nearby can expect to see and hear the machines in the work zones described 

above.  

 In addition to construction activity, residents can expect to see equipment and material 

storage across the street, north of where work will be completed (refer to map). 

 

TRAFFIC AND PEDESTRIAN IMPACTS 

 There may be some temporary, short term lane reductions to ensure safe work sites. 

Information regarding limitations of when or what lane reductions will occur will be 

provided. 

 

STAY INFORMED  

Visit the website and sign up to receive project updates by e-mail. 

Website: Metrolinx.com/eglintonwest 

Email: eglintonwest@metrolinx.com  

24-Hour Phoneline: 416-202-8001 
 

 

 

Contact Us: 

Write to us at: eglintonwest@metrolinx.com Find us on Twitter @EglintonWestEXT 

Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/EglintonWest Tel: 416-202-8001 

 
. 

mailto:eglintonwest@metrolinx.com
http://www.metrolinx.com/EglintonWest

